
Federal Trade Commission 
Buy American Act Report for Fiscal Year 2006 

(Per Consolidated Appropriations Act, Public Law 109-1 15) 

1. Data from the Federal Procurement Data System - Next Generation (FPDS-NG) indicates that 
the Federal Trade Commission has not purchased products manufactured outside of the United 
States. FPDS-NG is the automated on-line data system established by the Federal Procurement 
Data Center (FPDC) which collects historical and statistical information about the government's 
procurement contracts. This is done primarily to meet the information needs of the Congress 
and, to a lesser degree, federal agencies and the public. The web site for reporting and obtaining 
data is https://www.fpds.qov/. 

2. There were no waivers granted with respect to such articles, materials or supplies under the 
Buy American Act (41 USC 10(a) et seq.). 

3. The FTC obligated a total of $3,431,595.41 in fiscal year 2006 for goods, 100 percent of which 
were manufactured in the United States. For additional information, please contact Helen Curlee 
at (202) 326-2339. 


